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For the attention of the Quality Manager. 
  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all suppliers of the Rolls-Royce Aerospace Supply Chain (Civil & Defence) using Siemens NX 
software. 
 
Introduction: 
 
Rolls-Royce will be deploying an upgrade to their Siemens NX software from NX version 9.0.2 to 
NX version 11.0.2. Implementation is planned for Quarter 4, 2018.  

 
After deployment, if a supplier works with a version older than NX 11.0.2, they will be unable to 
open NX files received from Rolls-Royce.  
NX files sent to Rolls-Royce in a version older than NX 11.0.2 will remain readable. 

 
Awareness material will be available via the Rolls-Royce NX Partners Portal as the project progresses, 
including the latest configuration pack.  
 
Please check for announcements on the Site which may be accessed by the link below: 
 
Rolls-Royce NX Partners Portal 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
If your organisation uses Siemens NX software, please ensure you have access to the Rolls-Royce NX 
Partners Site. 
 
If you do not have access, please contact Plm.Programme.Team@Rolls-Royce.com by 31

st
 July 2018 and 

provide the supplier name, a point of contact and an e-mail address. 
 
If you do not use Siemens NX software, no action is required. 
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